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  Kiwanis Club Meeting March 10th, 2025 

 
A total of eight attended our meeting. Seven members and a quest Dannielle Dirksen, 
a HR supervisor for the Green Bay School District. Our seven members included 
Anne, Ann, Rick, Bob, Ben W, Pat, and Eric. Lunch consisted of a Salad, Chicken 
Marsala, Potatoes, Green beans, Tomato soup and Apple Pie. 
 
Rick led the meeting, Ben said the prayer, and we sang Happy Birthday to Pat. On the 
5th of April Rick, Eliza, and Ben G will be attending the Wisconsin Kiwanis Convention 
in Wausau. At the convention Ben G is expected to be elected LT Governor. Rick and 
Ben G recently attended a Southwest Key Club meeting. Between 25 and 30 students 
attended the meeting. The students reviewed some of their fund rising projects. 
 
For the first time at our meeting, we had Unhappy dollars. Anne, has been a 
temporary employee of the US Census Bureau for almost four years. She received a 
letter last week that due to the US Government hiring freeze her job has been 
eliminated. We all wish Anne good luck in her new job search. 
 
Our next meeting will be on March 17th at GBASO indoor Skateboard Park for an 
event with the 3rd grade class from Nicolet. Members should arrive by 9:15. The 
children will arrive at 9:30 and leave at 11:40. It promises to be a fun event. Kiwanis 
members will have lunch around noon when the students return to Nicolet School. 
 
Only meeting in April will be on the 7th at the Hyatt 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 
See pictures from meeting below…. 



 

 
 

 

 

      

 
 

 

Anne/Rick shared a picture of Leo – Anne & Matt’s dog… such a great picture! 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Rick shared a article/picture of the Lumberjack Band.  Longtime Kiwanis member Boyd Henry was part of the 

band as a trumpet player. Boyd is not in the picture… He was just a teenager at the time of this picture.  We 

sure miss Boyd and his musical talents! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

We received a very nice thank you card from WIUM Kiwanis Governor, Kathy Durner, regarding our donation 

to the Governor’s projects. 

 

 
 

 


